
 
 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Telecommunications Committee 
Meeting of Tuesday, November 13, 2018 has been cancelled due to 
lack of business. 
 
The next meeting will be on Tuesday, December 11, 2018 at  
9:00 a.m. in the West Annex Commission Meeting Room. 
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